
STONNINGTON.VIC.GOV.AU
stonningtoncouncil StonningtonNews

PLANNING PRAHRAN’S MOUNT STREET PRECINCT | HAVE YOUR SAY

Prahran is a vibrant, popular place to live, and over the next  
decade we expect more people to move into the area.   
With this in mind we want your help to develop a plan to  
deliver streets, footpaths, and open spaces that celebrate  
Prahran’s eclectic vibe, and surpass community expectations.

Within Prahran, the Mount Street precinct bounded by Chapel, 
High, Bangs and King streets, has been identified as an area  
of significant development.

HELP COUNCIL PLAN FOR THE CHANGING FACE OF 
THE MOUNT STREET PRECINCT.  TELL US:

1.	 What do you like about the area now?

2. What you think could be improved?

Your feedback will help develop a draft Mount Street  
Masterplan, to guide delivery of better open spaces,  
footpaths and streets, and ensure future development  
considers the needs of the community.

HOW TO GIVE FEEDBACK

Take a survey | Consultants, Place Score, will be surveying  
passers-by on Bangs, Cecil, Clifton and Mount streets over  
the next couple of weeks.  Stop and say hi, and share your  
experience of the area.

Attend a workshop | Discuss your ideas at a community  
workshop | She Bangs Café, 69 Bangs Street | 5 and 7pm 
Wednesday 28 November.

Email your insights | urbandesign@stonnington.vic.gov.au

At the close of this consultation a draft Mount Street Masterplan  
will be developed, with further community consultation on the 
draft expected in late-March 2019.

For more contact City of Stonnington Landscape Architect,  
Targol Khorram on 8290 2058 or visit  
connectstonnington.vic.gov.au/mountmasterplan

Mount Street,  
Prahran–Draft Masterplan


